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At the last meeting of Ambleside Civic Trust, a member raised your consultation document.

After a discussion | [Chairman] was asked to write to you expressing some concerns.

The main concern is that, in the eyes of the public, Cumbria, and the Lake Distict in particular, may well be regarded as a nuclear dump, with the
adverse effect that would have on its main source of revenue, tourism. We appreciate that, here in Ambleside, we are outwith the partnership area,
but Thirlmere, is not a million miles away, and, of course, is the source of much of Manchester's water supply.

| believe it is the fear of the unknown which motivated us to object but the tourism aspect was very much on our minds.

We note that there are more investigations to make, more discussions with government, and more monitioring to take place to review the protection
of residents, and reserve our right to make further comment when these have been completed.




